
NOTICE FOR 
DELIVERIES & VISITORS

There are people in this house who have weakened immune 
systems and are at higher risk of catching COVID-19.

We are self-isolating and/or practicing social 

distancing as a preventative measure, so please: 

DELIVERIES
Call ahead or ring the bell and 

leave parcels in front of the door.

NO INSIDE VISITS
Call us. 

We would love to arrange an outside visit

at a socially appropriate distance.

…and please postpone your visit

if you suspect COVID-19 or if you have been in contact 

with a person diagnosed with COVID-19 in the past 14 days.

Thank you for understanding.
We will get through this together!




